
October 18, 2010 Notice of Possible Quorum 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
 

There may be a quorum of the Owen City Council and the Owen Community Development Authority 
attending the groundbreaking ceremony for the Central Wisconsin Agribusiness Park on Monday, 
October 18 at 2 pm. The Park entrance is located directly south of the overpass at Hwy 29 and 
Cardinal Ave. 

 


